
   
 
 
 
13th September 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you all well as we wrap up a brilliant week at Chacewater 
School. It has been an absolute delight to have everyone back in school for their first full 
week. We have seen some tired faces today but we are so proud of them and how they 
have settled – the school really has felt incredible. 
 
We were thrilled to have PC Rees visit our school this week. PC Rees worked closely with our 
Year 5 children on an exciting mini-police project. The children had a fantastic time and 
came away with valuable insights to staying safe online. As part of their 'mini police' project, 
they've also generated some brilliant ideas on internet safety. As always, they showed 
fantastic engagement and an enthusiasm for learning.  
 
This week Mrs Hoadley had a blast teaching music to our Seedlings and Buds, while Miss 
Dyer got the Ukulele’s out with some of the children in lower key stage 2 - filling our school 
with the sweet sounds of melody! She will continue this weekly this term. Meanwhile, Mrs. 
Jacquemond, once again transported our children to the enchanting world of French 
language as she taught French to Red Oaks and Mighty Oaks. This will also continue weekly. 
 
Our assemblies this week have focused on revisiting our 4 key behaviour values: be kind, be 
honest, be respectful, be brilliant. I am incredibly proud of how our children have embraced 
these. WELL DONE everyone! 

 
 
A reminder that class meeting for parent/carers are taking place next week and details are 
below. Clubs will begin the week after and we will send out a sign-up list for these early next 
week. 
 
 
I hope you all have a fantastic weekend. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Hick  



Class Meetings 
 
These will take place after school at 3.20pm in the classrooms on the following dates: 
 

• Acorns – date TBC 

• Y1 - Tuesday 17th September 

• Y2 – Tuesday 17th September 

• Y3 – Thursday 19th September 

• Y4 – Thursday 19th September 

• Y5 – Monday 16th September 

• Y6 – Monday 16th September 

PE Days – please ensure that children are equipped with suitable trainers for use outside. 

• Acorns- Monday (start date to follow) 

• Y1 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

• Y2 – Monday and Wednesday 

• Y3 – Monday and Thursday 

• Y4 – Tuesday and Thursday 

• Y5 – Monday and Friday 

• Y6 – Monday and Friday 

 
Pupil Premium form etc. 

 
As a school we are required to complete a census on Thursday 3rd October, this census drives our 
pupil funding.  
 
The Pupil Premium Grant is additional funding that offers significant benefits to our students. As you 
may know, this funding is intended to help improve the educational outcomes of children from 
disadvantaged backgrounds. 

The Pupil Premium is an additional sum of money given to schools for each child eligible for free 
school meals, those who have been in care, or children whose parents are in the armed forces. This 
funding is used to provide essential support and resources that can enhance your child’s learning 
experience and overall development. 

We need to conduct a search via the local authority on our pupils to establish eligibility for PPG. 
 
Data will be treated with the strictest confidence and stored in line with GDPR regulations. 
 
We appreciate your co-operation with this and would appreciate if you could complete this short 
form HERE by Friday 20th September at the latest. 

  

https://forms.gle/X6p2nrp8mNvnHFnK8


 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Details of these have been sent out via email this week. Please note that these are taking place on 

Tuesday 8th October. 

 
  



 

 
 
 Nut Free 
 

Please remember that we are a nut free school. There are several children in 
school that have severe nut allergies and therefore we kindly ask that you avoid 
giving children nuts in packed lunches. 

 
Breaktime Snacks 
 
Fruit snack is only provided to children in key stage 1. Children in key stage 2 will need to 
bring in their own healthy snack for break time. Please also remember to send your children 
to school with a bottle containing water. Juice is allowed at lunchtime. 
 
Asthma Pumps 
 
If your child has an asthma pump then please do make sure that we have this 
in school.  
 

Lost Property/Donated Uniform. 
 
We have a large amount of school uniform which has been donated. This will 
be available in the school hall at the end of the day on Monday. This is free to a 
good home! 
 
We also have a large amount of school uniform which needs to be claimed. 
 

  



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Everyone! 

SEEDLINGS Everyone! 

BUDS Lily & Alivia 

YOUNG OAKS Analyn & Miya-Rose 

BUR OAKS Everyone!  

RED OAKS Tyler & Iyla 

MIGHTY OAKS Rain & Ryan 

 

  

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

 

 

 


